
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DAYCARE/PRESCHOOL 

 

Theme: Father’s Day, Graduation, Frogs  Summer 
 

We will also learn about: 
Letter: V  W, X 

Number: 10 
 Shape: Square,  Rectangle 

Color: Purple 
Opposites: in, Out 

Science: Life Cycle of a Frog  
 

• Please make sure that your child has extra clothes at 

the daycare in case he/she needs to get changed for 

some reason.  

We would like to welcome our new 

families in our daycare.  

Thank you for choosing us as your 

partner in rearing your child.  
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For health and safety protocol, we will be implementing 
the following: 

 
 

• Please be mindful of other parents during drop 
off & pick up and maintain the required 2-meter 
distance.  

• Toys brought from home are not allowed at 
daycare at this time. Bedding will be sent home 
everyday for washing.  

• Any signs of sickness, your child/children are 
to be kept at home. PLEASE DO NOT SEND 
THEM TO DAYCARE.  We will have the right 
to refuse your child/children if they have fever, 
cough, sore throat, difficulty breathing and 
excessive runny nose. If your child presents 
any of the symptoms after drop off, we will call 
you for IMMEDIATE PICK UP. 

• Parents need to do the Covid-19 self-
assessment to themselves and their child/ren 
every morning before coming to daycare, 

• All children and staff are to wash their hands 
upon arrival at the facility. 

• If the daycare is shut down due to COVID-19 
reasons, no refund will be given to families. 
This also applies if a family is self-isolating for 
14 days. Monthly fee will still be applied. 

• A pair of inside shoes is required for every 
child. 

OUT-OF-SCHOOL CARE 
Theme: Father’s Day 

•We appreciate your call in the event that your child will be 
absent for the day. 
•Please inform the staff before 2pm if you will pick-up early 

from school due to illness or emergency. 

•Please bring sufficient snack for your child for the after-

school. No nuts please. 

•If you are going on a vacation or withdrawing your child 

from the daycare, please give us one month notice. 

•Please pay the daycare fee every first of the month to avoid 

penalty charge of $10. 

•Please pick up on time to avoid $1/min. penalty after 6pm. 

Please sign up your child if he/she is 
attending the full-day summer care 

program and pay the deposit of 
$100 which will be deducted to your 

July fee but non refundable of the 
child didn't show up. 

If the child is not coming for summer 
break but will be back in September, 

please secure a spot by giving a 
deposit of $100  which of deductible 
by September buy non refundable of 

the child didn't show up 


